
RESIDENTS’ FUN WALK – SATURDAY 8
th 

APRIL 
 
The above event is taking place this Saturday afternoon. So far I 
have received very few signed Indemnity forms. Please will 
everyone intending to take part in the event complete their Indemnity 
forms as soon as possible and return them to me at Unit 80, 
together with a contribution towards the costs of at least R30. 
Volunteers and any others attending the event must do the same 
just in case you have too much free Champagne & Orange juice 
and fall over and injure yourselves. I need to know how many people 
to cater for and what beverages I must buy. 
 
Amdec have again agreed to pay any shortfall in costs this year but 
have said that as this is an internal event, Rescom should be asked 
to do this in future. However with the enthusiasm and support shown 
by the residents, I am sure this will not happen. 
 
Dogs on leashes are welcome, provided they obey the House Rules 
in regard to toilet use and are not a nuisance. Dog walkers will 
start after the main group have gone off, followed by those doing the 
700 meter dash. 
 
We encourage as many walkers as possible to enter the event so 
that we can break last year’s record of 71 walkers. Those of you 
who do have Team Evergreen T-shirts please wear them. 
 
Will walkers please gather at the clubhouse by 4.30pm to finalise the 
admin so that we can start at about 5.00 – 5.15pm? 
See you there, Ernie 


